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Incidental to the main English programme on the 

Areto-Norwegian cod, about 2,000 cod from English 

trawlers working in the area of Panel 1, near south­

ern Greenland, were measured during the year. From 

among these fish 250 fin-ray samples were taken for 

age-determination. None of this material has yet 

been worked up. 

Owing to the circumstances of fishing, there has 

been no work on fish other than cod within the Commis-

sion's area, although work continues on the halibut 

from East Greenland Waters (very rew during 1953). In 

addition, a note has been published on the market samp­

ling of such halibut, which will be annotated in the 

bibliography of pertinent papers. 

THE END 
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